
 

      
 

 

 

       

    
   

 

 

  

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                 19th August, 2014 

EXTREMELY IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
 

 

Illegal Logging Prohibition Amendment Regulation  
TIMBER PRODUCTS  

 

 

 

ADM Global has been advised by the Authority of the Minister for Agriculture, 
Fisheries and Forestry that there is an amendment to the regulation under the 
“Illegal Logging Prohibition Act 2012” for Importers of “regulated timber 
products”, coming into effect from 30th November 2014. 
 
It will affect all Importers of timber products and further manufactured products 
of timber origin, as listed in “Schedule 1” of the attached “Amendment”. It is 
imperative that all affected Importers peruse the attached documents so they are 
fully aware of their obligations from the operational date. This should not affect, 
or impede on the import clearance procedures, however it will make a 
considerable impact on the operational practices of the Importer.  
 
The penalties for non-compliance will be severe and liability will extend to 5 years 
from the date of import.   
 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your account 
representative. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
ADM GLOBAL PTY. LTD., 
 


